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COVID-19 Vaccines Arrive at Hyland Crest Long-Term Care 

Haliburton Highlands Health Services (HHHS) is pleased to share that residents of Hyland Crest Long-
Term Care received the Moderna COVID-19 vaccine today.  

The first resident to receive the vaccine was Elizabeth (Betty) Inglis.  Betty moved to Haliburton in 1946 
to raise her family and became a very active member of the community.  At 98 years old she is an avid 
lover of nature and conversation. 

“The fact that this first round of vaccinations has been completed at Hyland Crest and Highland Wood 
has certainly helped lift the spirits of residents, staff, and families,” said Carolyn Plummer, President & 
CEO of HHHS. “We know we must keep up our strict infection prevention and control measures, but we 
could all use this dose of hope.” 

Dates for the second round of vaccinations for Highland Wood and Hyland Crest Long-Term Care 
residents will be shared with families once that information is known.  
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Attachment: Photo of Elizabeth (Betty) Inglis, the first Hyland Crest Long-Term Care resident to receive 
the Moderna vaccine on February 10, 2021. Also pictured are Christina Black, a Hyland Crest nurse who 
administered the vaccine, Brittany Burton (sitting), a Hyland Crest activity aide providing support, and 
Carolyn Plummer (standing), President & CEO of HHHS. 

 

About Haliburton Highlands Health Services 
Leaders in Innovative Rural Health Care 

Haliburton Highlands Health Services, working with partners and accountable to our community, 
promotes wellness and provides access to essential, high quality health services including: Primary Care, 
Hospital (Acute Inpatient and Emergency Care) Long-Term Care, End-of-Life Care, Mental Health & 
Addictions Services and Community Support Services. 



 


